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Samaritan’s Purse  
We want to thank the students and school community for their 
generosity in our Samaritan’s Purse initiative.  We ended up with 
over 52 boxes filled for children.  The local collection boxes are 
destined for Ukraine or Costa Rica.  This was a great opportunity to 
help out our global community. 
 
Food Drive – Island “Stuff a Bus” 
The school, led by our Coyote Council is once again collecting non-
perishable food items and new unwrapped toys for those less 
fortunate.  The items collected will be donated to Manitoulin Family 
Resources Help Centre Food Bank – Christmas Food Basket 
Campaign and is a part of the Rainbow District School Board’s “Kids 
Helping Kids” campaign.   We “kick-off” our Food Drive on Monday 
December 5th and will accept items until Friday December 16th.  On 

Monday December 19th a bus, donated by Brown’s 
Buslines, will be touring the island visiting all island 
schools collecting the items from each school.  The bus is 
scheduled to be here at 10:00am on the 19th. 
 

LCPS Christmas Concert 
We will have two Christmas Concert performances on Thursday 
December 22nd.  The first performance is scheduled to start at 
9:00am, with the evening performance scheduled for 6:00pm.  We 
encourage those family members who are able to attend the 
afternoon performance to please do so. 
 
Parking Lot - Traffic 
If you are choosing to drop your child off, or pick them up at the front 
of the school, please be aware that the wheel chair bus needs access 
to the front doors of the school at the front doors between 8:40-
9:00am and 2:40-3:00pm.  Please refrain from parking at the front 
door during those times to allow for smooth student transitions. 
 

Hot Dog Day!! 
The primary division is holding a Hot Dog Day on 
Thursday December 15th scheduled for second 
nutrition break.  The hot dogs are available to the 
whole school, and all hot dogs are to be pre-
ordered.  Please look for the form to be completed 
in the near future and return to school by Friday 
December 9th.  
 
School Christmas Carols – P.J. Day 
A Christmas Carol sing-a-long is scheduled in the gymnasium on 
Friday December 23rd at 9:00am.  Once again we welcome 

parents/guardians, and family 
members who wish to come in and 
sing with the staff and students.   
Students are invited to wear their P.J.s 
for the day. 
  

 
Important Dates 
Volleyball Tournament (Boys –Wiky, Girls - LCPS)..….….December 8th 

MSS Band Performance –pm…………………………...…………December 13th 
Hot Dog Day……………...………………………………….……..…….December 15th 
Primary Division Field Trip(ELF)………………….………..…..December 20th 
LCPS Christmas Concert…………..…………………….………….December 22nd 
School Christmas Carols & P.J. Day……………………………..December 23rd 
 
Merry Christmas 
We like to extend a very Merry Christmas to our Coyote Community.  
We hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday.  We look forward to 
seeing everyone back in the New Year!  
 


